## THE UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN MADISON

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
PHYSICAL EDUCATION

Feb. 19, 1938

Professor F. C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Professor Allen;

We are anxious to increase the proficiency of our program for handicapped students at the University of Wisconsin. Your program has been recommended by several leaders in the field for the splendid contribution to college students. We will be happy to receive any information you feel free to send to us that would lift the efficiency of our program. At your convenience we would appreciate you checking the enclosed sheet and placing it in the addressed stamped envelope.

At your leisure I would be glad if you would send me word when your program is at its height. I would like the opportunity to visit your institution and learn from actual observation the many interesting phases of your program.

Thank you for your interest and best personal regards.

Very truly yours,

obert J. Francis

RJF/ml